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Dear Parents and Carers,

September is Sepsis Awareness Month, with World Sepsis Day on 13th September. Sepsis is a serious condition that can affect anyone, including children, and early recognition is vital.

As part of our commitment to the wellbeing and safety of all children, we are sharing information to help parents and carers recognise the signs and symptoms of sepsis.

We’re encouraging all families to take a moment to read this short sepsis trust leaflet (attached in the link below) to help raise awareness:

https://sepsistrust.org/wp-content/uploads/2024/08/Sepsis-Savvy-Paediatric-Leaflet-1.pdf
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Early recognition saves lives – knowing what to look out for can make all the difference.

Thank you for your attention and support in helping us keep children safe and healthy.

Best wishes,

Paediatric Nurse Practitioner Team
HMR Children’s Community Services

 Northern Care Alliance NHS Foundation Trust
 Tel: 0161 206 0606
Web: northerncarealliance.nhs.uk
X/Twitter: twitter.com/ncalliance_nhs
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